SPWG Report to ROS

February 16, 2006

The System Protection Working Group has not met since November.  Our next meeting is scheduled for February 23 and 24 in Houston.  The items listed below will be discussed, and other items brought up by members can be discussed as time permits.

Stan Ginsburg, SPWG Chair

Items for discussion:

1. Review first pass of 2006 Short Circuit Database

2. NERC SPCTF items from Mark Carpenter

3. NERC System Protection Requirements - second round of work inspired by NERC Board 2003 Blackout Recommendation 8a

4. Discuss ERCOT submissions to NERC concerning SPWG

5. SPWG calendar

6. Relay maintenance survey

7. Discuss any OGRR’s needed to Operating Guides or WG procedures

8. Exchange maps and single-line diagrams

